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Changes to Medicare Reimbursement

Healthcare Insights: Navigating Change Under the New Administration
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CLICK HERE TO REGISTER

The next installment of our Healthcare Insights Webinar series will address the impact of the federal
government shutdown on the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services and the payment policy changes that
are under development, as well as what changes to Medicare reimbursement for hospitals, physicians and other
healthcare providers that may be forthcoming in 2026.

Presented by: 

■ Margia Corner, Partner, Sheppard Mullin

■ Maria Malas, Associate, Sheppard Mullin

For more information on our Healthcare Insights webinar series, please click here.

Questions? Please contact Shanae Wong.
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